
 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 

COMPANHIA DE SANEAMENTO DO PARANÁ 

CVM REGISTRY No. 01862-7         CNPJ No. 76.484.013/0001-45 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

                           
Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná (“Sanepar”), (“Company”), in 
compliance with the provisions of CVM resolutions and following the Notice to the 
Market of March 14, 2024, hereby informs its shareholders, investors and the 
market at large that the Board of Directors, at its 5th/2025 Extraordinary Meeting 
held on this date, approved the proposal to amend the 2025 Voluntary 
Resignation Plan (“PDV”), which yielded the following results: 
 

• 527 employees have joined, corresponding to approximately 8.7% of the 
Company's workforce; 

• The severance payments, totaling BRL 163.9 million, will be provisioned 
in the results for 1st quarter of 2025; and 

• The expected payback is 12.58 months. 
 
The expected period for the layoff of employees who have joined the Voluntary 
Resignation Plan is from March 2025 to August 2025. 
                          
 

Curitiba, February 27, 2025. 

 

  

Abel Demetrio 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is a free translation for informative purposes only, without any legal validity. The original text in Portuguese is the 
only legal version and must be consulted in order to elucidate any doubts or conflicts. 


